
September 9, 2021 
WGA Meeting Minutes 

2 PM via Zoom 
 
 

1. April 8, 2021 meeting minutes approved. 
2. Treasurer’s Report – Donna Childress reported a balance of $4362.04.  Putt money is 

now at $339.75.  A $463.00 invoice for Sadie Hawkins was paid and $720 for the Ryder 
Cup dinner. 

3. Joan Ray is addressing family matters but is  still continuing in her role of Hospitality 
Chair. 

4. Play Day Chair Elaine Dobos reported a good year with games and participation.   
5. Central Texas Ladies Golf League report from Jill Marangoni indicated 3 participants at 

the most recent competition at Delaware Springs. Our group will be hosting the 
November play day.  The entry fee will be $40 and a $5 buy in for the game (optional). 
October 7 play day will be at Sun City but details have not been released. 

6. The Senior Championship tournament will be held September 25-26. Tee times start at 
9:00 am; breakfast items and beverages will be available.  On Sunday there will be two 
sandwich options and a salad offered.  

7. The Boo Bash is being organized by Elaine Dobos.  It will be held October 30 with a start 
time of 9:00 am.  A light lunch will be hosted at Elaine’s home. 

8. The Gobbler Tournament is scheduled with a gathering at Mary Celentani’s home 
afterward. The Jingle Bell will also occur with a get together at Vickie Harris’ home.  The 
Holiday Party will be hosted at Sharon Powell’s home. 

9. The Play Day Season ends after the Boo Bash.  Discussion resulted in agreement to 
change the tee time on Saturday play to 10:00 am beginning in October. The Thursday 
time will remain at 9:00 am.  Mary will double check with the Pro Shop.  Players need to 
call in advance to indicate they are playing in the Women’s group. 

10. Having Brenda Hammer assist by spotting during the Club Championship was very 
helpful and much appreciated.  As we have other tournaments and can find people who 
may want to be spotters, it is agreed that a spotter should remain on a hole until all 
groups have passed and then move to the next hole for assistance.  Typically Hole # 1 
and Hole # 7 are the most difficult. 

11. USGA Rule Books have been ordered by Sam and will be available to WGA members. 
Mary C will distribute to members upon request. 

12. In new business, it was proposed that a letter be drafted to Brad Belson and Matt 
George to request a review of the problematic holes where the rough is interfering with 
successful shots off the tee box (Example #1 and #14) and the narrowed fairways 
resulting in extensive rough. Sue DeFrancesco agreed to draft the letter and share with 
membership for input before it is sent to Brad. 

13. The meeting was adjourned at 2:37 pm.  
 
Minutes submitted by Sue DeFrancesco 
Approved by Mary Celentani 


